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MOTION ON NOTICE
City Council 24 June 2019

SOUTH WEST FORENSICS

Full Council notes that:

On 28 January 2019, Plymouth City Council resolved to oppose the transfer of Devon and Cornwall 
Police forensic staff to Dorset Police as part of the South West Forensics collaboration with Dorset, 
Avon and Somerset and Wiltshire Police. We note the “Business Improvement Review” however is 
continuing and we restate our desire to see the strongest front line forensic provision in Devon and 
Cornwall.
 
Plymouth City Council therefore resolves to ask our representatives on the Devon and Cornwall Police 
and Crime Panel to review the situation and ensure this topic is scrutinised, with the results reported 
back.

   
Proposed by Councillor Tudor Evans by email 17 June 2019

Seconded by Councillor Gareth Derrick by email 17 June 2019

Dated: 17 June 2019


